
 
 
 
 
Our Ref: 107 14 
 
7th July 2014 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 10 Enterprise Day – Tuesday 15th July 2014 
 
As part of the school’s commitment to providing relevant Careers Education and Guidance for 
students at St Margaret’s, there will be a Year 10 Enterprise Day on Tuesday 15th July 2014. 
The aim of the day is to develop skills such as communication, team work, problem solving 
and to gain a greater insight into some of the career opportunities available to them, both 
locally and nationally. Through the help of Liverpool Compact, several employers have agreed 
to provide interactive workshops and presentations to achieve the aim.  Students will not 
attend their usual lessons but will instead tour a selection of the presentations in small groups 
throughout the day. Registration, break and lunch times are as normal and students must 
wear full school uniform. Students will not need a bag just a pen and pencil. 
 
The aims of the day are: 
 
 To show that their learning in school is relevant to the demands and responsibilities of the 

world of work 
 
 To encourage the boys to use and develop their knowledge and understanding of the roles 

of employers within the community 
 
 To develop a willingness to accept new ideas and concepts and to learn to communicate 

more effectively 
 
 To encourage and motivate students as they finish Year 10 and are about to enter Year 11 
 
We believe that Enterprise day provides a valuable insight into the world of work and builds 
upon the experience students have gained in the class room. We hope students will enjoy the 
day and that it helps motivate them before they enter their final year of KS4 in September. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr G S Richards 
Work Related Learning & Enterprise Education Co-ordinator 


